
BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
OF' THE 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM 
WASHINGTON 

299 

R-10 

ADDRESS OF"F"ICIAL CORRESPONDENCE 

TO THE BOARD 

June 11, 1937 

Dear Sir: 

An "R" number was inadvertently a3signed to our 

letter of June 10 with respect to the printing of the semi-

annual 11FederELl E.e;>erve Intcrdistrict Collection System" 

(Par List). 

Please destroy that letter (R-9) and substitute in 

its place the attached letter :3-2. 

Very truly yours, 

E. L. Smead, Chief, 
Division of Bank Operations. 
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